

Dear National Federations,

Due to the current situation the EHF wants to offer handball coaches, PE teachers and every other person interested in handball education the opportunity to participate in a web-based GOALCHA Street Handball seminar (=webinar), which belongs to the EHF Grassroot initiatives as announced at the 2019 EHF Secreteries General Seminar.

What is Goalcha?

GOALCHA Street Handball has been developed with the objective to bring handball back to the schools and into the daily life of children and teenagers and thereby build a bridge to handball clubs. For that purpose, the necessary equipment was reduced to a minimum – all you need is the special GOALCHA ball, being "grip able and graspable" for all persons irrespective of their age, sex or motoric capability.

With GOALCHA Street Handball everything centers on the positive experience — it's not about competition or who scored more goals. It is an activity without referee and coach — the players agree on the basic rules themselves and assume responsibility that these are observed during a match. There is no right or wrong.

The course includes the following contents:

- GOALCHA Philosophy
- How to work with GOALCHA pedagogic, methodological and didactic principles
- How to implement GOALCHA Street Handball schools and clubs.

This web-based course aims at people who work as a teacher, coach or in a federation, focusing on children and young people in handball

Since the grassroots topics are our common interest, we kindly ask you to publish the information about the upcoming webinar on your website/social media. The initiative is free of charge and it might be a good way to stay involved in handball in this difficult time.

The participants will get an access to several teaching videos as well as the official GOALCHA Manuals. Additionally they get the chance to talk with Ole Bruun Andersen, a GOALCHA expert, since the course is constructed as a live session.

The course will take place on **April 9th from 16:00 to 18:00**. All the participants need is a working internet connection. For the registration the EHF only needs a **valid email adress**.

Afterwards the registered participants will receive an email with guidelines for participation in the online webinar.

In order to realize the organizational process, the registration deadline is April 6th.

The number of participants is limited, therefore the registration follows the the "first come – first served" principle.

The registration shall be sent to the EHF Office (Vincent Schweiger), schweiger@eurohandball.com

Best regards,

EUROPEAN HANDBALL FEDERATION

Jerzy Eliasz MC Chairmain signed Vienna, 9. September 2019 Beata Kozlowska Education & Development